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As stated in previous testimony - undoing the kicker law (that has been in place for 

44 years) with no plan or foresight about what will be done with the funds and to be 

done almost silently is irresponsible.  This is a part of our right at residents of this 

state and a part of our state constitution.   I strongly oppose the amendment of our 

constitution and any law that would undo this right.  

 


